
Important Safety Warning
Product Recall

Bluebell Baby Monitors

The above products are being recall by the manufacturer due to the app that supports the monitor system is no longer 
functioning correctly. This means there is a potential risk of the child not being monitored correctly.

The product does not meet the requirements of the Electrical Equipment (Safety) Regulations 2016.

If you have bought this product between these dates: 01/01/2022 to 31/03/2023

We apologise for any inconvenience caused but trust that you will understand your safety is our 
highest priority.

STOP using the product immediately

Bluebell Baby Monitor 7-in-1

Bluebell Baby Monitor 8-in-1

Bluebell Baby Monitor 9-in-1

Models
Bluebell Baby Monitor 7-in-1
Bluebell Baby Monitor 8-in-1 
Bluebell Baby Monitor 9-in-1

Product Codes
581374,
610947 
701461

Sales period 01/01/2022 to 31/03/2023

· Stop using the product immediately

· Currys CFL team are contacting all affected customers to arrange an exchange or Refund
The team can be contacted via webchat by clicking the following link;

https://www.currys.co.uk/services/clft-webchat.html?Nuance=CFLTeam



